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Former Hiawatha Police Chief files for Commission
(KNZA)--Former Hiawatha Police Chief Evans Woehlecke has filed for a position
on the Hiawatha City Commission.

The Brown County Clerk's Office reports Woehlecke filed Friday for the position
of Commissioner of Police.

The position is currently held by Dustin Williams, who has filed for re-election.

Woehlecke served for twenty-five years with the Hiawatha Police
Department--including 12 years as police chief--before retiring in August 2016.

Three positions are up for election on the Commission in November.

Noon, Monday is the filing deadline.
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